Appearance

1) Underline the correct word.

- 1. You don't have your [berad/beard/baerd] anymore.
- 2.He helped me with my [project/project/project]
- 3. You will be an automobile [enginer/engineer/engineer]
- 4. The hweel has been an [essential/essential] part of human life.
- 5. The [surrounding/surrounding] of the farm was very beautiful.

2)Put the following words under the suitable columns

round face,kind,obedient,dark skinned,truthful,full lips,loyal,wavy hair,stingy,well built

3)Complete the following dialogue
Amal: Did you read the Sunday newspaper?
Sanka: Which one ?"The Star"
Amal:Yes, There waswritten by one of ourstudent on "Newspapers".
Sanka:Did youinteresting?
Amal :Why not? It has a lot of facts on the newspaper.
Sanka:Can I haveplease?
Amal:Wait I will give it to you.
[Grade11/ that article /find it /importance of /an article /Sunday paper]
4)Write about your best friend

Qualities

)Write suitable prefix and suffix.	
n / in / im / dis / re	ly / ness / ion / less / ous
.able	1.weak
direct	2.danger
.arrange	3.careful
advantage	4.select
j.patient	5.help
1	
2	
3	
1	
5	

7) Construct meaningful sentences using pass	sive form
Eg: [letter-type] The letter is being typed.	
1.gift packets – distribute]	
2.[pictures – draw]	
3.[festival – celebrate]	
4.[food parcel – collect]	
5.[the room – clean]	
8)Read the poem and answer the Questions g	<u>iven below</u>
I wandered lonely as a cloud	Continuous as the stars that shine
That floats on high over vales and hills	And twinkle on the milky way,
When all at once I saw a crowd,	They stretched in never ending line
A host of golden daffodils	along the margin of a bay,
Beside the lake, beneath the trees,	Ten thousand saw I at a glance.
Fluttering and dancing in the breeze,	Tossing their heads in sprightly dance.
	William Words Worth
1. Who wrote this poem?	
2. Give the rhyming words	
a)cloud b)ti	rees
c)shine d)g	glance
3. Where did the poet see the daffodils?	
4. How many of them did he see at a glance?	
5. What does the poet compare the flowers to?	

.....

9)Read the passage about the elephant and write a similar passage about dogs using the information given in the box.

Elephants

- wild animals
- grey
- big ears
- small eyes
- green leaves
- carry huge logs

Elephants are wild animals. They are in grey colour. They have big ears and small eyes. They carry huge logs. They eat green leaves and fruits.

<u>Dogs</u>

- domestic animals
- black
- bushy tails and sharp teeth
- rice and meat
- safeguard houses

•••••		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
•••••		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	

10). Fill in the blanks using prepositions

[in /on/under /between/near]



- //-
the wall,
the table.
the armchair.
the armchair.
the floor.
the table.
:the vase,
the chair

11)Change the following sentences into reported speech 1.Saman said"I will do the exam well" 2. Father said "I can clean the garden". 3. Children said"We watcherd a new film". 4. Meena said "I have a lot of stamps". 5. Peter said "I will go to temple with my sister". 12)Fill in the blanks using the words given in the brackets [who, home, vegetable, an, near, because, usually, the, next, fresh, carries, to, as walks] Every morning Mrs. Maduri (1) ----- to the market. It is (2) ----- to her house. She (3) ----- a big basket and (4) ----- umbrella. First she goes (5) ----- the fish stall. She (6) ------ buys fish from Martin (7) ------ his fish is always (8) -----Then she goes to (9) ------ florist to by flowers. (10) ----- she buys fruits and -------- from the green grocer. (12)----- . On the way back to (13) ----------- She meets her friend (14) ------ works in a post office as a clerk. Then she gets back home

13 Read the following text and answer the questions below.

around 10. a.m.

Long long years ago, Lord Francis Bacon uttered the dictum "Reading maketh a full man, writing an exact man and conference a ready man". This saying has proved true over the years.

Reading is very useful hobby. It offers more benefits to children than just imparting knowledge. It expands their imagination; stimulates thoughts and even relieves stress from day to day realities. A reader can be considered as a store of knowledge. A person with a fairly wide area of knowledge can be easily fit into any kind of society. He or she is in a position to understand the thoughts of the people.

It is said that "Knowledge is power." The only way to acquire knowledge is by reading. A good reader cannot be deceived or defeated by anyone.

We read newspaper, magazines, novels, short stories, poems and books on various subjects. We read short stories and novels for pleasure. At the same time the books written by well known authors can be considered as a source of knowledge and guidance. We can learn good knowledge and good lessons by reading biographies of great persons.

Newspapers play a very important role in the society. They bring us news from every corner of the world. We can improve our knowledge on current affairs of the world by breading newspaper. We can gather knowledge preserved in books and became knowledgeable by reading.

1. Who uttered the dictum "Reading maketh a full man"?

				(1 mark)	
2.	Select the most su	iitable phrase.			
		_ cannot be deceived or			
	a) A police man	b) A good reader	c) A thief	d) A shop keeper	
				(1 mark)	
3.	Names some sour	ces of knowledge which	n can be on vari	ous subjects?	
				(1 1)	
				(1 mark)	
1	Say whathar the	following statements are	e TRUE or FA	I CF	
7.		a wide area of knowledg			
	u) 11 person with	a wide area of knowledg	()	
	b) Reading is the	only way of acquiring k	nowledge.	()	
	o) reasoning is the	omy way or we down and a	g	(2 marks)	
				(=======)	
5.	What can be learn	ned by reading biographi	ies of great pers	sons?	
				(1 mark)	
6.	Find words from	the passage which have	the same meani	ing as the following?	
	a) Collect:				
	b) Commun	ity:			
14)Write on	ossav about vour	country using 100 word	J a		
14) WITHE AII	essay about your c	tountry using 100 word	<u> 15</u>		
					• • • •
					• • • •
					• • • •
					••••
					• • • •
					• • • •